From: e ————————

Sent: 03 August 2023 08:00
To: Licensing
Subject: Review of Licence - Pheasnt Inn

Good morning
RE: The Prevention of Public Nuisance

| would like for my statement to be considered and heard when reviewing the Licence of Pheasant Inn, Wood End
Road, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton, WV11 1YQ.

As a neighbour and resident within a close proximity of the establishment, | feel there is no reason for concern. |
have lived in my property before the new landlord took over the establishment and have had no issues since. The
landlord closes the establishment at the correct times and is very friendly with the locals. I've even seen and heard
him asking some of the customers to keep the noise levels down when they have left the venue at closing times.

In fact, the landlord is very open and inviting to the local community and is constantly doing what he/they can to get
everyone involved. Some of these themed events were Kings Coronation, The Jubilee, World Cup to name a few.

| hope this email will be taken into account when making any decisions as it would be a real shame to see any
further restrictions placed on the venue.

Should you need anything further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,
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